
 

 

Notice of the Filing of a Labor Condition Application 

 

 

 

1.      An H-1B nonimmigrant worker is being sought by the Employer Larsen & Toubro 

Infotech Limited through the filing of a Labor Condition Application # I-200-20127-749577 

with the Employment and Training Administration of the U.S. Department of Labor.  

 

2.       This worker is being sought in the Occupational Classification of an IT Project 

Manager. 

 

3.      Wages of $ 112,400 are being offered to this worker. 

 

4.      The period of employment for which this worker is sought is 08/11/2020 to 08/10/2023. 

 

5.      The employment will occur at Citigroup, 10002 Princess Palm Ave, Suite 120, 

Tampa, FL 33619 and also occasionally from your residence at 18001 Richmond Place 

Drive, Apt 417, Tampa, FL 33647 

 

6.      The Labor Condition Application is available for public inspection at the offices of 

Larsen & Toubro Infotech Limited at 2035 Lincoln Highway, Suite 3000, Edison, NJ 

08817. 

 

“Complaints alleging misrepresentation of material facts in the labor condition application 

and/or failure to comply with the terms of the labor condition application may be filed with 

any office of the Wage and Hour Division of the United States Department of Labor.” 

     


